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 Monday 14th January – A group of Year 5’s to visit the Evangelical Church 

Monday 4th February – A group of Year 5’s to visit the Evangelical Church 

Tuesday 5th February – Safer Internet Day – Whole School 

Monday 11th February – Parent Consultation Day 

Tuesday 12th February – School Association Valentine’s Cake Sale 

Friday 15th February – Break up for half term 

  

 

             

We will be taking part in the Safer Internet Day to 

remind our children how to keep safe on the web. 

 

Happy New Year from all of us at Mottram Church of England 

Primary School. 

 

 

As part of our school development plan we intend to increase links with our wider 

community and have already been involved with the Evangelical Church Monday 

Club.  During the Autumn Term, Year 6 in small groups visited the Monday 

Afternoon Club to take part in games, singing and chair aerobics!  The children 

have loved the opportunity to meet with the older generation and listen to their 

stories.  During the Spring Term the Year 5 children will be visiting and making 

new friends!  
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Thank you for your continued 

support.  Mrs Scattergood. 

  

 

As part of our plan to 

increase links with the 

wider community we are 

thrilled to be taking part 

in the Key Stage 2 Young 

Leaders Award with the 

Archbishop of York 

Youth Trust. 

Years 4 and 5 will be 

working closely together 

on this project. 

You can find out more at 

https://www.archbishopofyorkyout

htrust.co.uk/keystage2/  

 

 

Our new cashless system is up and 

running.  If you haven’t activated 

your account, please could you do 

this as soon as possible! 

 

We are taking part in the Royal Horticultural 

Gardening Awards and are pleased to 

announce that the Eco Team are ready to 

apply for Level 1.  If you think you could assist 

in anyway to help us with any gardening 

projects, please let us know! Green fingers 

more than welcome! 
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